To:

Linda Schoen, Arts and Sciences Interdisciplinary Office

From
Susan Petry, Interim Chair, Sub A CCI

Re:

Forensic Science Minor

Date:
February 11, 2006

On Thursday February 9, 2006, the Arts and Sciences CCI subcommittee A met to review the proposed Popular Cultures Studies Minor.

The minor was approved with two suggestions.

1. Some concern with having specific faculty attached to courses in the minor.  Need to decouple the faculty specificity with the English 597, and Philosophy 240.  Remove the names from the listing, and provide this information either with an asterisk and a need for students to get approval, or use coding in the DARs that would only accept that course the quarters the faculty is teaching it.  In both cases, the course content can apparently vary enough that only those iterations are appropriate in this minor.

2. When possible (not necessarily by the CCI meeting on 2/17/06)  present the elective course list in a cross list in a table format, to eliminate the “lucky charms” system, and clarify which courses meet which of the three “limits” in the minor.  (Historical, Global, Film Studies).

Congratulations, and thank you.

